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BROADWAY AT THE BEACH PUMP 
STATION REHABILITATION 

DDC Engineers 
From:  Eric K. Sanford, P.E. 

Project No. 19083E 
 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 2 - May 18, 2022 
 
This Addendum forms a part of the Bidding Documents and modifies the original Bidding Documents, 
dated April 2022, Bid Date Tuesday, May 31, 2022 at 10:00am. 
 
Acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the space provided on the PROPOSAL.  Failure to do so may 
subject Bidder to disqualification. 
 
The following items clarify, modify, change, delete from or add to the Bidding Documents.  When any 
paragraph, subparagraph, or sub-subparagraph, thereof is modified or deleted by this Addendum, the 
unaltered provisions of that paragraph, subparagraph, or sub-subparagraph shall remain in effect.  When 
any portion of a drawing is modified or deleted, the unaltered provisions of that drawing shall remain in 
effect. 
 

 
1. Is there an electrical schematic or panel drawing available?  
 

Response: Please see attached photos.  The cabinet has caught fire in the past and the                                               
schematics have been damaged. 

 
2. If Thompson Pump can meet the requirements, could they be used as an alternate?  
 
 Response: Yes, Thompson Pump can be used as an alternate. 
 
3. Please confirm that the City will furnish and install the communication system for monitoring the 

wet well.  
 
 Response: The contractor will supply the Omni site SCADA system and give it to the City for 

installation.  
 
4. Due to the current lead times on the pumps and control panel, is the 180 days flexible? 
 

Response: Yes, the 180 days is flexible.  We understand that there may be some supply chain 
issues on various equipment and other materials. We will review delivery dates on those 
materials after the submittals are approved and adjust as needed. 
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END OF ADDENDUM #2 
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